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2. For the purposes of this Convention, the term "immovable
property" shall have the meaning which it has under the law of the
Contracting State in which the property in question is situated.
The term shall in any case include property accessory to immovable
property, livestock and equipment used in agriculture and
forestry, rights to which the provisions of general law respecting
landed property apply, usufruct of immovable property and rights
to variable or fixed payments as consideration for the working of,
or the right to work, minerai deposits, sources and other natural
resources; chips, boats and aircraft shall not be regarded as
immovable property.

3. The provisions of paragraph 1 chahl apply to income derived
from the direct use, letting, or use in any other form of
immovable property and to income f rom the alienation of such
property.

4. The provisions of paragraphs 1 and 3 shaîl also apply to the
income f rom immovable property of an enterprise and to income f rom
immovable property used for the performance of independent
personal services.

Article 7

Business Profits

1. The profits of an enterprise of a Contracting State shaîl be
taxable only in that State unlees the enterprice carnies on
business in the other Contracting State through a permanent
establishment sltuated therein. If the enterprice carrnes on or
has carried on business as aforesaid, the profits of the
enterprise may be taxed in the other State but only so much of
them as le attributable to that permanent establishment.

2. Subject to the provisions of paragraph 3, where an enterprise
of a Contracting State carnîes on business in the other
Contracting State through a permanent establishment situated
therein, there chaîl In each Contracting State be attributed to
that permanent establishment the profits which it might be
expected to make if it were a distinct and 'separate enterprise
engaged in the came or similar activities under the came or
simihar conditions and dealing wholly independentîy with the
enterprise of which it la a permanent establishment.


